
Dress as Your Favorite Literary Character Approval Slip 2022


On Monday, October 31st, the last day of the Read-A-Thon, your child can come to school dressed as their favorite literary 
character. Please note the following guidelines:


• No pop culture characters. Characters should be derived from literary classics or books that are part of the Great 
Hearts curriculum. 


• No toy weapons

• Your child’s character must be approved by his or her teacher.

• Permission slips must be returned to your teacher by Monday, October 24th for approval


Participation is not required. If not participating, student must wear their uniform.


Child’s Name: __________________________________________  will ________  will not ________ dress up.


Character: __________________________________  From the Book: ______________________________________


_____ Approved.   _____ Not Approved.  Comments: ______________________________________________________


__________________________________________________________________________________________________


	 	 	 	 	 	 	 ________________________________________________

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Teacher Signature







